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Two orchid surveys were done in July and November 2010. During our trip we had a chance 
to collect the detached orchid plants; we also received other donated native orchid species 
from local people. With those orchids we built two orchid rehabilitation centres. We have a 
plan to donate some of those rare native orchid species to national parks and laboratories 
for in-vitro culture. 
 
Three environmental conservation programmes were held in schools (one high school and 
two middle schools). Discussion and awareness talk with local people were done during 
orchid surveys.   
 
So far, we are preparing about conservation of Myanmar rare orchid article to publish in the 
journal. Data collection, words arrangement, picture editing are being done to publish the 
book on “Basic information of wildlife conservation”. 
 

 
Left: Habitat Loss due to deforestation. Middle: One of the education programs, 
demonstration of native orchid pictures and conservation talk. Right: Orchid rehabilitation 
place. 

 


